
We need your help to maintain successful deliveries to your hospital

Please Return Our Roll Cages Promptly 

You can help us by:
•	 Delivering cages to their respective destinations as soon as 

possible.
•	 Emptying cages of all goods and returning them to a 

designated delivery location, for collection by the next NHS 
Supply Chain vehicle.

•	 If necessary, securing roll cages together with a chain and 
padlock to prevent improper use or removal by parties other 
than NHS Supply Chain.

•	 Reporting any concerns regarding cage returns to your 
regional Customer Service Team.

Please ensure:
•	 Roll cages are not used for the collection of either clean or 

soiled linen.
•	 Roll cages are not used for storage of goods, equipment or 

filing medical records.
•	 Third parties do not use or remove roll cages from your site.
•	 You comply with any request from our Customer Service Team 

to make cages available for collection.

www.supplychain.nhs.uk/roll-cages


